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August 22, 2006 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
  
 
It is our pleasure to submit this letter in reference to our past working history with Pauly Jail Building 
Company. SteelCell, teamed with Pauly Jail, have provided high quality modular steel cell installations to 
over thirty projects throughout the United States.   
 
We feel Pauly Jail to be unique in their efforts; from the initial planning stages of the project in which Pauly 
ensures the owner is educated as to the most up to date methods and technologies available, thru turnover 
and warranty periods , we see no firm more dedicated to supplying the owner a quality project.  Robert and 
Joseph Pohrer along with their staff of detention equipment experts, deliver on their commitments, a rare 
attribute in today’s construction market. 
 
We also congratulate Pauly Jail Building Company on their 150th Anniversary, a true accomplishment and 
testimony of their dedication. We full well expect to see Pauly Jail carry their legacy long into the future. 
 
As we have seen their work product, dedication to quality, accuracy and most importantly their competency, 
and, as they have installed more modular cells than any other Detention Equipment Contractor we are aware 
of, we highly recommend Pauly Jail Building Company for your detention projects. 
 
I would be happy to answer any questions regarding our long and successful working relationship and the 
value we feel a good detention equipment contractor adds to any project. I may be reached directly at the 
contacts below.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mike Smith 
 
President and CEO 
706.778.1915 ex 13 
mike@steelcell.com
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